
 

 

May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our topic this term, Year 3 has planned a visit to Clifton Park Museum. The 
children will be taking part in a ‘Romans of Rotherham’ workshop.  

Children will discover how and why the Roman fort at Templeborough was built. 
They will also get to investigate and describe archaeological finds. Following on from 
this, the children will learn about the life of a Roman soldier. 

The visit will be on Tuesday 23rd May. Children will leave school at 9:20am prompt, 
and will return by the end of the school day.  

Your child will need to wear school uniform, sensible footwear and a waterproof coat. 
Please also provide a packed lunch and drink in a plastic container. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch 
then please indicate this in the notes when you give consent on ParentPay. 

The cost of the visit will be £6.00 per child. This is payable online via ParentPay, 
where you can also give your consent and request a school packed lunch. 

If we do not receive enough contributions, then the visit will have to be cancelled. 
The deadline for consent and payment is Friday 19th May. All contributions will need 
to be received before this date. 

This is an excellent opportunity for the children to explore the past and gain a deeper 
understanding of the Roman times.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Alison Bradbury 

Headteacher 


